
Charnock Health Primary Care Centre 
Welcome to our regular newsletter,  available online as well as in surgery. 

Tracey Fowlds, Nurse Practitioner 
After 17 years we are also saying goodbye to Tracey, one 
of our nurse practitioners. Over this time Tracey has 
worked tirelessly to develop and extend the nurses’ role in 
patient care.  
She has now decided to concentrate on her non-medical 
interests, explore the world and enjoy some time with her 
family. 
She has our very best wishes for the future. We will miss 
you, Tracey.

Charnock Health:  
 The 12th Doctor 

"We’re all stories, 
in the end… just 
make it a good 

one, eh?”
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A new GP is 
joining our 

team in April 
2016 

We are pleased to 
announce that 

Dr Rachel Marsden 
will be joining us this 

year as a new 
member of our 
practice team.

All 
change!

…and we say 
goodbye 

After 34 years as a GP 
Dr Phil Deakin will be 

retiring from practice at 
the end of March. 
His plans include 

completing a degree 
course in herbal 

medicine, spending 
more time with his 

husband and watching 
the flowers grow… 

We wish him well.

Dr Rachel Marsden MB ChB 
Rachel graduated in medicine at Sheffield 
University Medical School in 2009 and has 
completed her training for general practice in 
Sheffield. She has particular interests in childrens’ 
medicine, end of life care and mental health.  
 
When not working hard as a GP Rachel likes to spend 
time with her family in the countryside, and has 
completed several charity runs including the 2014 London 
Marathon. 

She relaxes by reading, knitting and baking and has used 
her baking skills to raise money for childrens’ charities. 

Welcome aboard, Rachel !
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Doctor Who: The Big Bang, 2010. 
(Television), Directed by Toby Haynes. 
United Kingdom: British Broadcasting 

Corporation.

" Hello, I'm 
delighted to be 

joining Charnock 
Health, and am 

looking forward to 
being a GP in an 

area I know so well 
with a lovely team"


